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50 Goldhurst 

Terrace

NW6 3HT

08/03/2018  09:46:222017/6906/P OBJ Joseph Corbett I wish to object to the proposed basement excavation at Number 44 Goldhurst Terrace.  I 

live nearby at Number 50. Over the past few years, the residents of this part of the street 

have endured almost continuous disturbance from the four adjoining excavations at 

Numbers 61, 63, 65 and 67 opposite and three more at numbers 58, 60 and 66 on my side. 

Each excavation has lasted for a year or longer. The amount of dirt, dust and noise 

generated was completely unacceptable and strongly affected the quality of life of the 

neighbours, many of whom are elderly or families with very young children. Although the 

building work is not permitted to start until 8.00am, the builders often started before then. 

There also seems to be no restriction on when deliveries can be made, with lorries 

frequently unloading bricks, cement and other building materials onto the pavement outside 

the digs well before 8.00am. The builders were also able to block off multiple parking 

spaces for themselves for months at a time, apparently without Council parking permits, 

and they were unchallenged by the parking attendants on the street.  

We’ve really had enough.
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